February 2020
Semester two is underway and we've had a smooth start.

The Winter Art Show on January 22 was a huge success and we want to thank everyone who
came out to support our student artists. Report cards were issued at the end of January and
although we do not have formal parent/teacher conferences scheduled until April, please feel
free to contact teachers if you have any questions or concerns. Phase 2 of the school is
complete and it feels good to have band and drama classes in their new spaces.

As we begin the second half of the school year we are still experiencing many “firsts” in the new
school but we are also starting to think about next year. We will be hosting Grade 9 Orientation

on March 5th, which will provide an introduction to Niverville High School for incoming students

and parents. Specific details will be sent via email to grade 8 parents shortly.

In other school news, basketball season is underway, the bands will be participating in Optimist
Festival, and the E-sports club has added League of Legends to their playlist. We are looking

forward to our upcoming drama night on March 18th.
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